
 

 

Ken Skates AM 
Cabinet Secretary for Economy and Transport 
Welsh Government 

21 May 2018 

 

Dear Ken 

Inquiry into poverty in Wales: making the economy work for people on low 
incomes  

At the meeting on 17 May, the Equality, Local Government and Communities 
Committee considered its draft report on the inquiry into poverty in Wales: 
making the economy work for people on low incomes.  
 
As part of our broader discussions around the report, we agreed to seek further 
clarity from you on the roles and terms of reference for Fair Work Board and the 
Fair Work Commission. We are particularly interested in understanding the 
relationship between the two groups, and how their respective work will inform 
the other. . 
 
I would be grateful if you would respond with this information by 19 June 2018  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 



 

John Griffiths AM 
Chair 

 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 

We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

 

 


